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Welland Schools Shocked by Death of Student

Tiffany Bottenfield, a Grade 12 student at Centennial Secondary School in Welland, has
succumbed to injuries sustained as the result of a hit and run accident last night.

“We are deeply saddened by this tragic event,” said Superintendent of Schools, Sue
Greer.  “Tiffany had just enrolled at Centennial Secondary School.”

Tiffany previously attended Eastdale Secondary School and Notre Dame prior to
enrolling at Centennial Secondary School in February for semester two.

“Youth Counsellors have been called in to help students and staff to deal with this
tragedy,” said Superintendent Greer.  “Our sympathies go out to Tiffany’s family and
friends at this very difficult time,” she said.

- 30 -

For more information please contact:
Sue Greer, Superintendent of Schools
Reference:
Marian Lamb, Communications Officer
(905) 641-1550 ext. 4160
District School Board of Niagara
191 Carlton Street * St. Catharines * ON *  L2R 7P4 *
1-905-641-1550 *  Fax: 1-905-685-8511


